# Crown Office and Procurator Fiscal Service

Procurator Fiscal's Office, ATHOLL HOUSE, 84-88 GUILD STREET, ABERDEEN, AB11 6QA



Mr Kenny Luke
City Events
Aberdeen City Council
Enterprise Planning & Infrastructure
Business Hub 10
Second Floor South
Marischal College
Broad Street
ABERDEEN AB10 1AB

Tel No (from landline): Tel No (from mobile):

RNID Typetalk prefix: 18001

Fax:

Legal Post Ref:

Your ref:

P&OS/KL/2015

Our ref:

19 January, 2015

Dear Mr. Luke

### BP BIG SCREEN EVENTS DUTHIE PARK - 3 JULY 2015 SUSPENSION OF DRINKING IN PUBLIC PLACES BYELAW

Thank you for your letter 12 January, 2015.

I understand that the BP Don Giovanni Event is to take place in the Duthie Park on Friday 3 July, 2015. Whilst the suspension of the Byelaw is a matter for the Council, in the circumstances, I confirm that I would have no objection if it were suspended for the purposes of the Event.

I trust this is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

A. SHANKS
Procurator Fiscal





#### Kenny Luke

From:

Skinner, Barry

Sent:

19 January 2015 10:41

Ta:

Kenny Luke

Subject:

BP Big Screens at Duthie Park - 3 July 2015

Attachments:

BP Big Screens 030715.pdf

#### NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

## Kenny

Regarding the attached letter seeking our support in principal for a suspension of the byelaw, I am content to do so, pending us having sight of the usual applications for a Temporary Public Entertainment Licence and for an Occasional Licence for alcohol.

Regards,

**Barry Skinner** 

Barry Skinner Sergeant 9235



Aberdeen City Division | Divisional Coordination Unit | Police Service of Scotland |

Internal 66486 | Telephone Website: www.scotland.police.ns

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/PoliceScotland

Twitter: @AherdeenPolice

Mult: Aberdeen City Division, Queen Street, Aberdeen, AB10 1ZA

The information in this e-mail and any attachment(s) is private and may also be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. It is intended only for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, review, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your e-mail software or contact POLICE SCOTLAND on (+44) 1786 289070 and delete the e-mail.